
 

 

 
 
 

Proposed CCTV Works 
Dear Residents, 

Council has engaged Suresearch Underground Services to conduct a CCTV 
inspection of the existing stormwater pipes located within the easement running 
through the properties as shown below: 

 

When will the works take place? 

On Friday October 9, 2020 between the hours of 7.00am and 4.00pm. 

How will the works affect me? 

To conduct the inspection the crew will need to park large trucks along the road 
near the stormwater pits and will need a clear access to the pits. During this 
time residents will not be allowed to park along Monash Road and on the 
driveways and the nature strip within the public domain between 
properties #82 and #88 only for that day. 

Council is very aware of the need to minimise inconvenience to residents and 
apologises for any inconvenience these works may cause. For further 
information please don’t hesitate to contact Council’s Project Manager, Maddy 
Mukerjee on 9952 8235.  

Council thanks you for your patience during these works. 


